
Outdoor air

PFAS in outdoor air are

often associated with PFAS

chemical production sites

or large industrial

manufacturing processes

that use PFAS-containing

materials.

PFAS levels in indoor air

(and house hold dust) are

primarily dependent on the

types of consumer products

used in the home. There is

very limited information

about associated health

risks from inhalation of the

various PFAS that have been

found in indoor air.

Indoor air

PFAS have been detected

in both indoor and outdoor

air



Based on published

literature, PFAS in air

throughout the US is

typically in concentrations

below health-based

standards (e.g., Michigan’s

0.7µg/m3 24-hour

average). 

The only concentrations

that exceeded the

health-based standards

were found in areas

around large

manufacturing facilities

for PFAS. There are no

large manufacturers of

PFAS in Hampton Roads

Virginia.

For more information on PFAS in air

please visit this link:

https://www.epa.gov/chemical-

research/research-and-polyfluoroalkyl-

substances-pfas

https://www.epa.gov/chemical-research/research-and-polyfluoroalkyl-substances-pfas

